
School Board Meeting/Workshop:    October 26, 2015 
 

Subject:        Policy Review  
#620  Credit for Learning 

 
Presenter:        Pam Miller 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Recommend approval 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
This policy was recently reviewed by Buffalo High School Administration, Counselors 
and the BHM Schools High Potential Services Coordinator.  The recommendation is to 
eliminate the reference to the Profile of Learning. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 

 Policy 620 
 Form 620 

 
 


